
 

 
 
P.O. Box 1749 
Halifax, Nova Scotia 
B3J 3A5 Canada    

Item No.  14.5.1               
  
  

Request for Council’s Consideration 

X Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

 Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  August 1, 2017 

Subject:  Retirement of roof light # 943 

Motion for Council to Consider: 
 
That Halifax Regional Council request a staff report regarding retiring roof light # 943 in recognition of 
Robert “Bobby” Richards.  
 

Reason:  
Roof light retirement.    
 

Outcome Sought:  
 
Mr. Richards was the longest serving cab driver in the city of Halifax.  He provided exemplary service his 
customers for over 50 years.  Bobby was a relentless supporter of taxi drivers and the taxi industry.  His 
sole intent was to make “his” industry better for all.  Bobby served on the taxi commission, hotel 
standards, the airport license committee and other boards related to taxis and limousines.     
 
 
 

Councillor Adams 
 

District 11  

 


